
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Moose Lodge, 

 

Thank you for attending Grand Rapids Police Department’s Responsible Alcohol Server 

Training held on June 16th. The event involved 82 participants from 11 local establishments. It 

is our hope that the information was beneficial and provided some additional insight on the 

following skills: 

 

 Recognize and manage impaired customers 

 Understand legal responsibilities and penalties 

 Accurately validate IDs and navigate compliance checks 

 Enhance relationships with local law enforcement 

 

With the great interest, Grand Rapids Police Department will be hosting the Responsible Alcohol 

Server Training presentation in May of each year. All local venders will again receive an 

invitation.  

 

You will notice that next year’s presentation will involve additional information from sources such 

as GRPD DWI Officer, Itasca County Attorneys Office and statistics specific to our area. If you 

have suggestions as to what additional material should be covered, please don’t hesitate to reach 

out.  

 

 

We greatly appreciate your partnership and attendance, 

 

 

 

 

 

Andy Morgan 

Grand Rapids Police Chief 

 

 


